Hearings on July 25, 2012, November 5, 2012, and January 31, 2013

On July 25, 2012, Chief Judge Royce Lamberth held a status conference to discuss the status of
the government’s case. Another status conference date was scheduled for November 5, 2012.

On November 5, 2012, Chief Judge Royce Lamberth held a status conference to discuss the
status of the government’s case. Another status conference date was scheduled for January 31, 2013.

On January 31, 2013, Chief Judge Royce Lamberth, held a status conference to discuss the status
of the government’s case. Another status conference date was scheduled for September 10, 2013.

Next status hearing set for September 10, 2013 in front of Senior Judge Royce Lamberth.



